
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

January 28, 2025 

Up and Running Software, Inc. 
6200 Prairie Ridge Road 
Ames, IA 50014 

 
Ian, 

 
On behalf of the Gilbert Soccer Club, thank you for your generous donation of $850. This money 
will fully fund our tech skills camp this winter. With this donation, it will allow us to put on this 
camp with no cost to the participants. This is another step in helping us promote and foster soccer 
in the Gilbert, IA community. Our philosophy as a club is that everyone, regardless of natural talent 
and ability, should be included and given the opportunity to play on a soccer team. 

 
We are a nonprofit 501C3 organization and our tax ID number is 84-1393599. 

 
Thank you again for your generous donation! 
 

 
Bart Clark, Treasurer 
Gilbert Soccer Club 
PO Box 5 
Gilbert, IA 50105 
515-290-1838 


